
 
 

 

 
 
 

1st November 2022 
Year 3 Trip to Horniman Museum 

3S and 3M 15th December 2022 
       3B and 3C 16th December 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As part of Year 3’s theme “Flint, stones and beyond”, we will be taking pupils to The Horniman Museum. 
Here pupils will have the opportunity to extend their knowledge of life in Prehistoric Britain and have the 
opportunity to see real life artefacts! 
 
Classes 3S and 3M will visit The Horniman Museum on the 15th December 2022 
Classes 3B and 3C will visit The Horniman Museum on the 16th December 2022 
 
We will leave the school by coach at 9:30am and it is planned to return to school by approximately 
2:45pm. Children must bring a packed lunch and wear school uniform.  
 
The cost of the trip is £13.50.  This includes the cost of transport and an educational Prehistoric Britain 
Workshop for each class, taken by staff at the Museum. The payment of £13.50 can be made online via 
Parentpay or alternatively you can request a barcode from the School Office for paypoint. If you have any 
problems with making this payment, please see the school office.  
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals and requires a packed lunch, please indicate clearly on the 
permission slip below. Please return the slip to the school office by 22nd November 2022.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Sleight 
Head of Year 3 
 

 
I give permission for my child __________________________ in Class _________to visit Horniman 
Museum.   
The voluntary payment of £13.50 has been paid via Parentpay:  Yes / No 
 
We will require adult assistance on the trip; please indicate if you are available to attend and your child’s 
class teacher will confirm the number of parent helpers needed once we know who is available. 
 
Please circle as appropriate the statements below. 

• I am / I am not able to offer my support on the trip. 

• My child is entitled to free school meals and requires a packed lunch  Yes /  No 
 

Signed_____________________________________________  (Parent/Carer) 
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